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LAKE ELKHORN MIDDLE SCHOOL  
   

Rising 6th Grade Information Night for Parents & Guardians 
 

Monday, January 10*, 2022 
6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.	 

 

Will your child be a 6th grader at Lake Elkhorn Middle School next year?   
If so, please join us for our information night - we can’t wait to meet you!   

 

This event is virtual. 
 

Out of an abundance of caution due to Covid-19,  
there will not be an in-person option. 

 

    

Please join us virtually for an information session about the  
6th grade program of studies at Lake Elkhorn Middle School. 

  
 

Google Meet Code: LEMS-Rising6 
Time: 6:00 p.m. 

 

 
Important Note:  In order to attend virtually, you must be signed in to your student’s 

HCPSS account.  Visit https://meet.google.com/ and enter the  
Code LEMS-Rising6 into the text box.  If you are not signed in to your student’s 

HCPSS account, you will not be able to access the Google Meet. Please speak to 
your child ahead of time and write down their username and password. 

 
 

*If schools are closed due to weather, we will need to postpone this event.  
The snow date is January 18 at 6:00 p.m. 

	


